
 

     Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                         15th October 2021 

 
The leaves are changing colour and beginning to fall… it must be Autumn! 

 

Joke of the Week…  
 

 

 

 

What happens when! 
 

Monday pm PE RugbyTots 

Tuesday am Music 

Wednesday am Forest 

School (for Badgers) 

Thursday scrimbling 
 

 

 

 
What can I do in the mark-making area? 

I can hold a pencil with a comfortable grip. 

I can draw, write and copy lines and marks. 

I can write some letter shapes. 

I can use different tools to make marks and 

lines. 

I can talk about the marks I have made. 

I can use writing for different purposes. 
 

Maths things to talk about at home… 
Can you copy, continue and create patterns with 

things you find at home? 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Half Term (term time children): 

Saturday 16 October to Sunday 31 October 2021 

******* 

Nursery/Reception Open Evening: Thurs 18th Nov 

PTA Christmas Event: Saturday 4th December 

Nursery Nativity: Tuesday 7th December 
Term ends (term time children):  

Tuesday 14th December 

Can you believe it? – we are already at Half Term!!! 

If you are with us in the term time only, 

we hope you have a lovely couple of weeks,  

and if you stay with us all year round then  

get ready… get steady… to GO!!!!! 

for two weeks of Autumn Fun!!! 

   
 

 

 
 

Bake a cake, kick the leaves, go for a walk and 

spot the trees… find a museum, make apple 

pie, ride on the bus and watch a kite fly! 

 

Little Crackers Nursery · Crackley Hall · St Joseph’s Park · Kenilworth · CV8 2FT 
Telephone: 01926 514444 · Fax: 01926 514455 · e-mail: littlecrackers@crackleyhall.co.uk 

www.crackleyhall.co.uk 
 

Registered Charity Number 1087124                            Company limited by guarantee Number 4177718 
 


